My name is Janet Mellor. T live very near to Moose Jaw and I attend Hillcrest Church. I
am a Professional Bookkeeper and a School Bus Driver! I have an amazing husband, Sean,
we have been married for 27 years. I have 4 beautiful daughters, Marissa married to
Johnathan, Karina married to Ethan, Linnea who is 12 and Elora who is 11. SBC has been a
part of my life for as long as I can remember. I have been on the SBC board for a number
of years, and was the treasurer for about 20 of those years. The last 2 years I have not
been on the board but I have continued to be part of the team by taking on the role of
recording secretary. The camp is very dear to my heart and my family's. The Lord has
blessed me and continues to bless me through the camp in every role I have done. If
elected, I will serve as the Lord leads. I am excited to see what HE has planned!!

Janet



